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Dear Mayor Johnstone and Council,

My name is Leanne Evans, and I am a New West resident writing in support of the proposal at
802, 806 8N Street and 809 8" Avenue.

My partner and I, (along with our dog!) love New West, and recently moved from Columbia
Street to Queensborough in a new development on Salter Street.

We support the creation of multifamily housing in New West, and appreciate the
transformation and renewal of single family homes to create more and varied options for
future residents.

This is an attractive proposal, and will bring more vibrancy to the Moody Park neighbourhood.
18 new homes where there are only three, is a huge improvement and will be able to house
more families in our city.

Finally, I appreciate the efforts to retain and preserve Sincock House, making this project all
the more unique and sensitive to the neighbourhood.

Thank you for considering my comments.

Sincerely,

Leanne Evans
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